
April 24, 2019 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

Greetings! 

 

We are grateful to your continuous prayer for us, and for our ministry here in 

Naguilian, La Union. 

We also thank you for your donation to our ministry. 

Last January, we had our baptism. We have bible studies and small groups. 

Below are some of the pictures we took: 

   

 Small group                    Graduating Students 

       

                     Bible Study                       Sunday Service    

     

         Baptism             Church Building 



Prayer Request: 

1. Personal: My daughter will review for Psychometrician Board Exam. 

2. Church building renovation 

Thank you and God bless. 

In Christ, 

Ptr. Bliss and Church 


